TO : Public File

FROM : Barry King, Faculty Advisor, KTJO-FM

RE - Lee Interference Problem

As a followup, I contacted Mrs. Lee by phone on February 3; 1995.

ghe informed me that the FM trap the station purchased had cleared
up the problem of our programming interfering with her television
reception. She was, however, still experiencing occasional
interference from either the city police or county sheriff's radio

Erareic.

I told her that I would attempt to look into what might be causing
the problem.

It should be noted that the Lee residence is well outside our area
of responsibility.



